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EXHIBIT

From: Cynthia Weisman 5
To: "fema-foia@fema.dhs.gov"

Cc: Mark C. Dow

Subject: FW: FOIA request to FEMA

Date: Friday, September 8, 2023 6:03:00 PM

Attachments: 2023-08-31 FOIA request.pdf

We are re-submitting our 8/31 FOIA request becausfe there has been some confusion. The USFS
responded for some reason, then said on 9/7/23 théy were closing the request because it should be
directed to FEMA ... (which is where we sent it in thé first place!).

So we are submitting it again to FEMA.

(We also mailed it by certified mail to FEMA on 9/7.)

Sincerely,

Cynthia L. Weisman, Esq.
Attorney

B & D Law Offices, P.C.

6605 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 280
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110
P.O. Box 30684, Alb. NM 87190

Phone: 505.883.3191
Fax 505-883-3194

We moved! Effective 1/1/2022:
6605 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 280, Albugquerque, NM 87110

|
If you're a client, the attorney-client privilege protects this email. If youre a lawyer working with us under a joint-representation
arrangement, this email is privileged under that arrangement. If you've received this email by mistake, we'd appreciate it if you would
reply to let us know, and then delete the email. We don’t waive any client’s privilege by misdelivered email. Also, we never give tax
advice.

From: Cynthia Weisman <cw@bdsfirm.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 11:53 AM

To: 'fema-foia@fema.dhs.gov' <fema-foia@fema.dh‘%.gov>

Cc: 'Mark C. Dow' <mcd@bdsfirm.com>; 'Ortega, Roberto (USANM)' <Roberto.Ortega@usdoj.gov>
Subject: FOIA request to FEMA ‘

To FEMA, please see attached FOIA request.

Sincerely,

Cynthia L. Weisman, Esq.
Attorney

B & D Law Offices, P.C.

6605 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 280
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110
P.O. Box 30684, Alb. NM 87190

Phone: 505.883.3191
Fax 505-883-319 ‘

We moved! Effective 1/1/2022: ‘
6605 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 280, Albuguerque, NM 87110
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